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Statutory Consultation  
Proposed Zebra Crossing on Palace Gates Road, N22  
 

Dear Resident or Business, 

Following requests from the local community, and as part of this year’s Road Danger Reduction 
Investment Plan, the Council is proposing to introduce a zebra crossing on Palace Gates Road 
between Crescent Road and Bedford Road.  
 
Officers have investigated the latest 5 years collision data at this location and can confirm there 
have been 3 slight and 1 serious recorded personal injury accidents (PIAs). The serious PIA involved 
a pedestrian.  
 
The proposed zebra crossing will provide a clearly defined crossing point and will give pedestrians 
the right of way over traffic, enabling them to cross the road safely, which will assist in reducing 
road traffic accidents.        
 
Details of the proposal are listed below and set out on the plan overleaf: 
 

• Reconstruct the existing block paved raised table, adjacent to nos. 7/7A Palace Gates Road 
to tarmac.  

• Introduce a zebra crossing on the reconstructed raised table, including associated lighting 
equipment and road markings. 

• Reduce the permit parking only bay by 4.5m outside by nos. 9/9A Palace Gates Road, to 
provide adequate visibility.    

• Reduce the pay by phone parking bay by 7.5m outside no. 16 Palace Gates Road, to provide 
adequate visibility.  

• Relocate the existing Bikehanger from outside no.16 Palace Gates Road to outside no. 18 
Palace Gates Road. 

• Provide high skid resistant surface treatment on the approach to the zebra crossing.  
 

In order to introduce the proposals and legally enforce their use, we are required to enter into a 
period of consultation known as Statutory Consultation. This is the legal part of the process and 
takes the form of a Public Notice advertised in the local press, London Gazette and visible locations 
within the area to inform the public of the Council’s intentions.  

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/PalaceGates


The statutory consultation process normally runs for three weeks but given the approaching 
summer holiday period, it will run for five weeks until 14th August 2024. You can send us your 
objection or representation by scanning the QR code above or using the link to complete our online 
feedback form. Alternatively, you can use the enclosed Freepost feedback card. If you object to 
the scheme, please give reasons for your objection.  
 
What Happens Next  
 
Any objections or submissions will be considered by the Council before a decision is made. If the 
decision is made to implement the changes proposed, we will then send you a further letter 
informing you when works will commence on site.  

 
If you have any questions on the scheme, please email us at frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk   
 
Thank you for your interest and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ann Cunningham 
Head of Highways and Parking 
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